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The Centers for Discase Control and Prevention (CDC)s support for community water fluoridation is based on more
than 75 years of experience and rvesearch to show that water fluoridation is safe and cffective for promoting good oral
health. CDC commends this water system for providing high-quality water fluoridation for 12 consecutive months
in 2022 representing a high level of operator care and accomplishment.
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